
 

 

 

Civic Offices, New Road, Grays Essex, RM17 6SL 
 
Development Management 

 

 
 

Applicant: Alison L Down 
 

Our Ref: 17/4089/ENQ 

  
  

E-Mail:  dm@thurrock.gov.uk 

Date: 15th September 2017 

 
 

Dear Ms Down 
 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
 

Reference:  17/4089/ENQ 
Proposal:  Request for Council's views for an EIA Scoping Opinion for a gas fired 

Combined Heat and Power Plant (CHP Power Station) - Comments for 
Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant, comments to be made by the 
14.09.2017 

Location:  Sites Outside Thurrock Borough Boundary 
 
Further to the above reference and the consultation with regard to the EIA Scoping 
Opinion for a future Development Consent Order at the above site this Council provides 
comments as follows: 
 
Given the distance from the site to the Thurrock Council Borough boundary the proposed 
development is not considered to result in any adverse impact upon this Borough and 
therefore no objections are raised.  
 
With regard to the content of the EIA Scoping Opinion the list of environmental 
considerations would appear to cover the requirements for the Environmental Statement 
for this development and therefore no further information is identified from Thurrock 
Council. 
 
I hope this information is of assistance. 
 
Should you wish to contact the officer regarding this case please use the email address 
stated above. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Chris Purvis 
Principal Planning Officer (Major Applications)  
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